Castellano, Isabel

From: Leif Ortegren <laortegren1@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 9:21 AM

To: Castellano, Isabel

Cc: Katherine J. Rinehart; -- City Clerk; Sherri Ortegren
Subject: Amy's Kitchen 101 Kentucky

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Ms. Castellano

We would like to comment on the proposed alterations to 101 Kentucky Street.

Petaluma’s historic downtown is its defining feature, but that feature is in perill Many of our most iconic buildings,
including the two historic banks on Petaluma Boulevard and Mutual Relief building at 25 Western have been vacant for
long periods and seem to be ill suited to the current commercial market. If these buildings cannot find a modern use,
they won’t be adequately maintained and will eventually fall to demolition by neglect. We have reviewed the proposed
changes to the exterior of 101 Kentucky to accommodate Amy’s Kitchen and they seem a reasonable accommodation
that won't be viewed as out of character and will allow the building to live a useful life in the community again. We
support the project!

Sincerely
Leif & Sherri Ortegren
34 Raymond Heights

Petaluma CA 94952



